
 

 

 

 

Clermont Auvergne INP Mobility Inclusion Charter 

 

Clermont Auvergne INP is committed to promoting a culture of inclusion and respect for all 

members of its academic community. We believe that diversity and plurality of perspectives 

are important assets for our institution, and we are working to create an open, welcoming and 

safe environment for all. 

Our Inclusion Charter aims to ensure that all members of our academic community are 

treated fairly and with respect, regardless of their origin, gender, religion, sexual orientation, 

age, disability or any other characteristic protected by law. 

We also believe that international academic mobility is an essential aspect of the university 

experience. We are committed to providing equal opportunities for all students and staff to 

participate in exchange programs and research opportunities abroad. We encourage all 

members of our academic community to explore opportunities for international academic 

mobility and to take full advantage of them. 

Equity in international mobility is a key issue in ensuring that all students have access to 

global opportunities for learning and professional growth, regardless of their socio-economic 

background, location, financial status or health condition. By encouraging equity in 

international mobility, Clermont Auvergne INP fights inequality, opens doors for all members 

of the academic community, promotes social and cultural inclusion, and contributes to 

building a more diverse and connected world. 

We are committed to taking measures to prevent any form of discrimination, harassment, 

sexual harassment or gender-based harassment on campus, and to dealing promptly and 

effectively with any reports. We are also committed to implementing awareness-raising 

programs for members of our academic community on issues of inclusion and diversity. 

Through this Inclusion Charter, Clermont Auvergne INP is committed to creating an 

environment that is respectful, inclusive and open to diversity for all members of our acad 

emic community. 
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